From: | Redacted |
Sent: 10/14/2010 6:37:28 PM

To: Baker, Simon (simon.baker@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc: Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); Redacted
]Redacted ‘

Bec:

Subject: Call with PG&E Concerning 2010 HVAC Program

Simon,

Once again, thank you for the productive meeting today to resolve outstanding PPM issues. We
appreciated your informal feedback regarding 2010-2012 program development challenges.

If you can make time tomorrow or early next week, PG&E would like to have a very short conference
call with you and Anne Premo concerning the HVAC program issue we discussed briefly today. The
specific purpose is to ensure that the Energy Division team addressing 2010-2012 HVAC program
issues has consistent views concerning PIP interpretation. If you agree this would be productive,
please propose one or two windows of fime for the call and PGE&E will attempt to accommodate. Thank
yOu.

[Redacted |

PG&E

Principal, IDSM EE, Statewide Lead
[Redacted |
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